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Lou Mansolillo

From: Stefan Di Pippo <stefan.dipippo@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 8:00 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: OPPOSE H 5098

Good morning- 
 
My name is Stefan DiPippo and I am sending this email to OPPOSE H 5098. We should focus on preserving our green 
spaces, instead of incentivizing deforestation with tax cuts that have no upside to the community at large. It is very 
obvious how damaging and destructive it is to focus on short term financial gain.  
 
Please oppose H 5098. 
 
Best, 
Stefan DiPippo 


